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April 8, 1980

Mr. James R. Miller
Chief, Special Projects Branch
Division of Project Management

184

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Re-Docket No. 50-184

Dear Mr. Miller:

Transmitted herewith is Operations Report No. 28 for the National Bureau
of Standards Reactor. The report covers the period July 1, 1979 to
December 31, 1979,

Very truly yours,

RubomA o et

Robert S. Carter
Chief, Reactor Radiation Division
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